
Via Electronic Filing

October 5, 2012

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen
Executive Director
South Dakota Public Service Commission
State of South Dakota
500 East Capitol Avenue
Pierre, SD 5750I

RE: Replacement Intrastate Switched Access Tariff- Responses to StaffData Request I
Long Lines Metro, LLC f/k/a CommChoice, LLC - Docket No. TC 12-108

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen,

Attached for electronic filing with the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission ("Commission") is
Long Lines Metro, LLC ("Long Lines") responses to Staff's 151 Data Request dated August 17, 2012.
Attached are the requests of Staff along with the response of Long Lines.

With the responses, Long Lines submits the following information:

I. Attachment A - TariffNo. 3 (updated to incorporate requested revisions)
2. Attachment B - Application for Waiver of Certain Requirements of ARSD 20:10:29:10,

20:10:29:12, and 20:10:29:16

Long Lines does not consider anything contained within these submitted responses or attachments to be
considered confidential.

If you have additional questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me at
(712)271-5559 or Julie.Huberty@longlines.biz.

Sincerely,

~LLfj.,o~
Julie HUbert~~;;;;;u: ~anager
Long Lines Metro, LLC
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